
LSC 25.04.16  

MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE HELD AT 
FOLLATON HOUSE, TOTNES ON MONDAY 25 APRIL, 2016 

 
 
Present: Cllrs Dan Brown, David May and Tom Holway 

   Sue Nightingale, Solicitor 
   Naomi Wopling, Specialist – Licensing  
   Kathryn Trant, Senior Case Manager  

 
 
Also in attendance and participating: 
    

   Ms Claire Bishop – Applicant 
   Mr Ryan Hooper – representing the landowner and supporting the application 
   
     

LSC15/15 APPOINTMENT OF CHAIRMAN 
 

RESOLVED 
 
That Cllr May be appointed Chairman for the duration of the 
meeting. 

 
 
LSC.16/15  DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

 
  Members and officers were invited to declare any interests in the items of 

business to be considered during the course of the meeting but none were 
made. 

 
  

LSC.17/15  TO DETERMINE AN APPLICATION FOR A NEW PREMISES LICENCE 
FOR GASTROBUS TREATS, BANTHAM, KINGSBRIDGE 

   
The Sub-Committee considered a report that sought to determine an 
application for a new premises licence at Gastrobus Treats, Bantham Beach 
Car Park, Bantham, Kingsbridge. 
 
The Licensing Specialist introduced the report and outlined the details of the 
application, including the agreed conditions as set out in Appendix C of the 
presented report.  She also advised that as a result of concerns expressed, 
the Authority had also consulted with the Coastguard who had no objection to 
the application as it presented no greater risk than other beachfront or 
seafront premises. 

 
1. Address by the Applicant and Supporter 
 

The Applicant and supporter outlined the designated area and confirmed 
that the buses would always be parked in the same place but may be 
turned in direction, according to the weather.  The security arrangements 
were explained.  In addition, the applicant set out how new stock would be 
transported to the buses during the day.   
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(At 10.25am, the Sub-Committee adjourned in the presence of Mrs 
Nightingale to consider the application and reconvened at 10.35am). 

 
2. The Decision 

 
In announcing the Sub-Committee decision, the Chairman read out the 
following statement: 

 
We have considered the application for a new premises licence.  

 
We have considered the Statement of Licensing Policy, the government 
guidance and our obligations that relate to the promotion of the licensing 
objectives. 

 
We have read carefully the written representations from parties not 
present today and have read carefully representations received from 
parties present plus additional statements from persons here today. We 
have also considered the additional conditions proposed by the Police and 
accepted by the Applicant. 

  
It is our decision to grant this application subject to the additional 
conditions proposed by the Police being incorporated into the operating 
schedule. We have determined the changes to be appropriate to achieve 
the licensing objectives. 
 
In addition to being appropriate the Committee also believe the 
amendment(s) to be necessary. 

 
 

 
    

Chairman 
 


